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HOLIDAY PARK 

PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT 
Annual Trustee Oath of Office Meeting 

Main Recreation Hall 

 

March 27, 2018 @ 9:00AM 

 

I. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dick Gortz. 

 

II. Roll Call 

Present: Chairman Dick Gortz, 1st Vice Karin Anderson, 2nd Vice Brent 

Corey, Treasurer Don LaMaster, Secretary Dorlis McKinney, Trustees 

Ken Judd, Betty Hart, Bill Mitchell, Park Manager Wayne Schofield and 

Sergeant at Arms Bob Bachman. 

 

 

III. Oath of Office 

Wayne Schofield, Park Manager, administered the Oath of Office to the 

following Trustees: Dick Gortz, Ken Judd, Karin Anderson, Bob 

Bachman, and Dorlis McKinney.  

 

Adjournment 

 

Meeting was adjourned by acclimation. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05am. 

 

Respectfully submitted,      Attest,  

 

 

 

 

Dorlis McKinney      Dick Gortz 

Secretary       Chairman 

 

 

 

 


